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Potential General Labour 
Law Reform 

A new Labour Code may finally be passed by 
Parliament in 2018.  If implemented, significant 
reforms would take place across the whole spectrum 
of local employment law.  
The aim is to introduce rules and principles, which 
better fit with modern economy concepts, and to 
ensure a better  balance between employer and 
employee rights.
The new Labour Code has been in progress for the 
past 10 years, so there is no guarantee that 
implementation will happen in 2018.

No action required at present but 
keep abreast of how the legal 
situation develops. 
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